
March 23 City Council meeting cancelled 
 
The City Council meeting previously scheduled for Monday, March 23, 2020 is 
cancelled due to the COVID-19 pandemic with details to follow regarding future 
consideration of the items that were on the agenda for that meeting as well as 
information regarding future Council meetings. 
 
The City is consulting with the Ministry of Municipal Affairs and Housing on potential 
ways for municipalities to adapt governance processes during the COVID-19 pandemic, 
considering the provincial emergency declaration. 
 
Additional information will be released as soon as its available via the City’s website 
www.peterborough.ca, on Twitter at @CityPtbo and Facebook at @CityPtbo. 

 

http://www.peterborough.ca/

